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Dear Mr. Formiga,

Celso Doria (Protocolo 200135/83

I have recently learned that there was a chance that Mr. Celso Doria
would be able to come to the University of Warwick to work with me
for a Ph.D. degree in Mathematics. I have also learned that his
M.Sc. thesis is on work very close to my own. Consequently, it would
be of substantial benefit if he could indeed come here. I am prepared
to take him on as a research student. If you could provide to help
further his career, it would be much appreciated, by me as well.
Thank you very much.

Yours sincerely,
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Professor of Mathematics




